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Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF HEAD START VEHICLE SERVICE 

CONTRACT BETWEEN ECISD AND GREATER OPPORTUNITIES OF 
THE PERMIAN BASIN, INC. 

 
DATE: September 18, 2012 
 

 
Ector County ISD has collaborated with Greater Opportunities of the Permian Basin, 
Inc.  The Vehicle Service Contract defines the collaborative services for both 
organizations. 
 

************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Head Start Vehicle Service 
Contract between ECISD and Greater Opportunities of the Permian Basin, Inc. 
 

************************ 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Hector Mendez, David L. Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools Executive Director 
 for District Operations 


